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February 2025 

Dear Friend,  

The Enrico Fermi Educational Fund of Yonkers is proud to announce that 2025 marks our 62nd year of providing 
financial support to eligible students and families in our community. Fermi was founded in the early 1960s by a 
group of caring and concerned individuals and business leaders who saw a need in their community. They dedicated 
themselves to fulfilling this need by supporting the continued education of academically deserving high school 
seniors of traceable Italian heritage through scholarships. This achievement was accomplished only through the 
generous and determined support of individuals and business leaders like you. ​
​
This year we increased our total scholarships to nine (from seven) and increased the total awards to $50,000.  Since 
inception, we have provided college scholarships to over 500 recipients and more than $1.0 million. Originally 
Yonkers based, we also award scholarships within Westchester County, outside of Yonkers.  

We are excited to continue with the same determination and objective of our founders by honoring this year’s 
scholarship recipients at our 62nd Annual Scholarship Breakfast which will be held on Sunday, May 4, 2025, at 
9:45 am at Mulino’s at Lake Isle in Eastchester, NY.  At this event, we also will be honoring our longtime supporter, 
The Italian American Forum for its philanthropic efforts and hear its Chair, the Honorable Janet DiFiore, as our 
keynote speaker.  

We would appreciate your support by taking an ad in our 2025 Breakfast Journal. The proceeds will go directly 
toward preserving our mission through scholarships, celebrating our recipients’ accomplishments and honoring our 
supporters. 

Please send your completed Journal contract (enclosed) with payment no later than March 31, 2025 to:​
​
​ Enrico Fermi Educational Fund of Yonkers, Inc.​
​ c/o Sean Zimmer, Treasurer​
​ 10 Alpha Street​
​ Yonkers, New York 10707 

You should email your ad copy to fermijournal@gmail.com and mail your payment to the above address.  

Thank you in advance for your contribution and support. 

Gratefully, 

The Enrico Fermi Journal Committee  

The Journal Committee - Enrico Fermi Educational Fund of Yonkers, Inc. 
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